
SOB hosting DVC-RPE Prof.Lucy Irungu 

The School of Business today hosted Deputy Vice Chancellor (RPE)- Prof.Lucy  Irungu. Dean School of 
Business Prof.Josiah Aduda welcomed the DVC and praised her for supporting the School on Research  

The DVC -RPE on her part thanked the School for the dedication and commitment in the supervision of 
the PhD students 

The meeting was attended by the School of Business Academic staff and postgraduate students 

Among the issues discussed are as listed below. 

• The UON Research Agenda 
• Introduction to the research Africa Platform 
• Funding opportunities for research 
• Travel Grants 
• Postgraduate and postdoctoral Scholarships 
• Fellowships 
• Infrastructive Grants 
• Conference attendance Funds 


